/ : AGENCY FOR INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT
: UNITED STATES A. L D. MISSION TO BRAZIL

e/le American Embassy - Rio de Janeire, Brazil
OFFICIAL BUSINESS ‘

April 29, 1966 l 3 -2
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My, John R, Bartelt ;

American Consul
American Consulate
Belém, Pard ‘

Dear Mr, Bartelt:

|
Attached is a copy of a letter from Dr, Anderson of the Population
Council, I am sure either Dr, Pease or Dr, Anderson would do all ﬁhey
could for us but I believe they are now receiving so many requests |
that it is becoming difficult,

In any event, I see no particular difficulty if the reprosentatives?
of the various companies could get together there and place an order
for the loops, I am sure you would have no difficulty receiving '
them,

If I can be of additional assistance please let me know,
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"Re: Your Recent Request for Information and/or
, Bupplies of Intrauterine Devices

e
5ot
»

~In reply to your recent inquiry sbout sources of supply of intrauterine
‘devices, we suggest that you direct your inquiry to one of the follow- |
ing suppliers who are cu_.rmtly manufacturing t.pou products, as follows:
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423 West 55th Street
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April 4, 1966

Mr, John R, Bartelt
American Consul
American Consulate
Belém, Pard

Dear Jack:

Many thanks for your note of March 24, 1966 with a request
for "plastic birth control devices",

I have given your note to Dr, Campbell who talked with
you about this matter back in November, He has already made
some inquiries and will be in touch with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

/
/

/
Aﬁ iam A, Ellis
Deputy Director
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OFFICIAL INFORMAL American Consulate,
Belem, Para, Brazil,
UNCIASSIFIED March 2L, 1966.
Dear Bills
1. The Consulate has had some inquiries regarding the obtaining

of "plastic birth control devices". Could you assist in this regard?

2. Certain companies, missions, etc., desire to imitate programs
for the wives of their workers and others, and request assistance in
obtaining the gadgets. Doctors trained for the insertion procedure
are available here, to a limited extent, so techinical or training
advice is not, for the present, being requested.

3. An early reply would be appreciated,

Le With kindest regards.,

Sincerely,

John R, Bartelt
American Consul

William A, Ellis, Esquire,
Deputy Director, USAID,
American Embassy,
Rio de Janeiro.
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